
 

 

Open Gardens for the 2024 Lewiston GardenFest 

Saturday, June 15 and Sunday, June 16, 2024 

10:00 AM to 5:00 PM each day 

Dear Homeowner,  

 

Thank you for opening your garden for GardenFest as part of our Open Garden Tour. Your hard work and 

creativity will be an important contribution to the success of this year’s festival.  

 

We will be delivering an Open Garden sign to place in your yard so the public will know which areas to view. 

Your garden will be open to the public only during the festival hours and you are free to remove the sign in the 

off hours to discourage latecomers.  We ask that you are present during the Open Garden hours and, if possible, 

be available to answer questions regarding your garden.  If you are not able to be present, the Open Garden 

Committee will try to provide a sitter for your garden. Please let us know in advance if you need this. Members 

of the Open Gardens Committee are willing to assist you with any questions that you may have.  

If you have questions, please call one of the Open Garden Committee Members:  

Nicole Johnson - (716) 289-8495     Donna Werner  - (206) 650-2681    Katie Beaver – (480) 276-8563 

 

To help us describe and list your garden in our brochure, please fill out the form below.  

*****************************************************************************  

Name________________________________________ (as it will appear in brochure) 

 

Address_______________________________________ 

 

Phone number(s) for Open Garden Committee members use only____________________________ 

 

What day/days do you want your garden to be open? (please circle) 

 

 Both Saturday and Sunday  Saturday only         Sunday only 

 

What area of your garden would you like to display? (please circle) 

 

 Entire  Front  Back Side Other ____________ 

 

Please provide a description of your garden (approximately 25-35 words): 

 

 

 

Garden Owner signature indicating willingness to participate in Lewiston GardenFest _____________________ 

 
Please return this form to the Lewiston Garden Club via email (lewistonopengardens@gmail.com) 

or via mail 

Lewiston GardenFest Open Gardens 

c/o Lewiston Garden Club 

P.O. Box 32 

Lewiston, NY   14092 


